

## Implementing cancer screening with patients experiencing marginalization

Researchers at Women's College Hospital are conducting a study to learn more about the barriers and enablers to implementing cancer screening with patients experiencing marginalization.

Are you a primary care provider (physician or nurse practitioner)?

Is 60% or more of your practice made up of patients who experience marginalization in some way?

Do you have high cancer screening rates (70%+) for these patients for breast, cervical, or colorectal cancer?

We are looking for primary care providers who serve marginalized patients and are doing well with these patients on cancer screening to participate in a telephone/video interview (30-60 minutes) and share more about how they approach cancer screening in their practice.

## ✓ Remuneration for your time will be provided

Knowledge learned from this study will be used to develop targeted interventions for cancer screening with patients experiencing marginalization.

To learn more about this study, please contact Arlinda Ruco at Women's College Hospital at <a href="mailto:Arlinda.Ruco@wchospital.ca">Arlinda.Ruco@wchospital.ca</a>